

03 October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Sixth Form Information Evening – Tuesday 10 October, 5.45-6.30pm

We hope that your child has had an enjoyable and successful start to the academic year.

In order that we work in partnership to facilitate the best possible year for your child, we would be delighted if you could join us for an information evening from 5.45-6.30pm on **Tuesday 10 October**.

This evening will provide parents and carers with an understanding of the year ahead, the support available to your child and enable us to work together for a happy, healthy and successful year.

We will also be sharing and signposting important information in the following areas:

- Collaboration between parents/carers and school
- The Personal Development Curriculum and Skills lessons
- Attendance and absence
- Using the Arbor app to track your child's process, behaviour and achievements
- Firefly checking and tracking home learning
- Using the website to understand the curriculum
- UCAS, apprenticeships and careers

The evening should last no more than 45 minutes.

We look forward to meeting you on Tuesday.

Yours faithfully

Ms S Kenrick Headteacher

Axholme Road, Wyken, Coventry CV2 5BD

T: 02476 444 822 | E: enquiries@caludoncastle.co.uk | W: www.caludoncastle.co.uk | Registered office: Castle Phoenix Trust, Axholme Road, Wyken, Coventry CV2 5BD | Registered Number 8331385



